
ANNUAL REPORT – Year Ending 6/30/18 

Our Mission … To follow in Christ’s footsteps by bringing the healing powers of the Great Physician to those incarcerated 
in MI county jails. 

Dear Friends, 

One of the joys of preparing an annual report is that it gives us the opportunity to look back and be thankful 
for all that the Lord has accomplished using the hands and feet of the Forgotten Man Ministries team. Some of 
the highlights were:

• Distributed over 13,500 Bibles
• Over 16,000 self-study Bible course were successfully completed by inmates
• The number of volunteers serving in the 34 FMM county jail missions exceeded 2,200 persons.
• Due to retirements, new chaplains were appointed in ten counties.
• New missions were launched in Van Buren County (215 inmate capacity)

The following is an overview of FMM’s Contributions and expenses for the fiscal year ended June 30, 2017: 

Contributions and other income (total)                   $ 1,628,557 

Expenses: 

• Programs     $   1,263,518
• General     $      145,111 
• Fundraising

     Dan Helmholdt, Treasurer  

    $       147,503

   $       184,648

Herb Lantinga, Vice President                  

Kristen Aidif, Trustee  

Jay Kuiper, Trustee          

      Matt Antkoviak, Trustee 

Net Asset Balance @ 6/30/18         

Board of Directors:** 

David Ellis, President                

Linda Haveman, Secretary       

Robert Ellis, Trustee 

William Cariano, Executive Director             

**All Board Members, except William Cariano, Executive Director, are independent, voting members serving without compensation.     

Forgotten Man Ministries is a tax-exempt under 501©(3) of the IRS code. Donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
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